
 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
PO Box 47600, Olympia, WA 98504-7600 • 360-407-6000 

October 24, 2022 

Stephanie Barton 
NRC/NRCES 
9520 10th Ave. S 
Suite 150 
Seattle, WA 98108 

Dear Stephanie Barton, 

We are granting a 60-day extension to the expiration date of the NRC Oil Spill Response Plan. 
Your current plan will now expire on February 25, 2023. To ensure adequate time for Ecology to 
review and verify your updated plan, you must submit to Ecology a complete Oil Spill Response 
Plan no later than December 22, 2022. 

If you have any questions regarding your oil spill response plan, please contact Kaitlin Lebon at 
360-790-3273 or kaitlin.lebon@ecy.wa.gov. Thank you for working with Ecology as you update 
your plan. Your continued oil spill preparedness efforts play a vital role in protecting 
Washington’s environment. 

Sincerely,  

Darcy Bird 
Plan Development and Review Unit Supervisor 
Spill Prevention, Preparedness, and Response Program 

cc: Timothy S. Lupher, USCG Sector Puget Sound 
USCG Sector Columbia River 
HQ Spills Central Files, Preparedness, NRC/NRCES 


